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McAllen Police Department Graduate Police Officers  

 
 The McAllen Police Department graduates its 64th Police Academy on March 14, 2025 at 

11:00 AM at the McAllen Convention Center, Meeting Room 102.  The McAllen Police 

Department welcomes 6 graduating Officers.  The Cadets developed into Officers through 

extensive training of the Texas Basic Peace Officer Course, which included long hours of 

academics and physical fitness.   

 

 “Thanks to the support of their family and friends, the six Police Officers will now 

provide a service on the streets which will require their continued support.” said Victor 

Rodriguez, Chief of Police.   

 

The six Officers, with their individual backgrounds, are welcomed into the McAllen 

Police Department during this ceremony.  Interview opportunities will be available after Officers 

are sworn in.   
 

Friday, March 14, 2025 

11:00 AM  

(Interview Opportunity with the Chief of Police and other City Official(s)) 

McAllen Convention Center  

Meeting Room 102 

700 Convention Center Blvd. 

McAllen, Texas 
### 

 


